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will also only be given to those 
present in the vehicle.  The meal 
will include ham, mashed 
potatoes, gravy, dressing, green 
bean casserole, and a roll.  Noel 
& Co. is located at 11200 W. 
State Highway 158, 
approximately 6 miles west of  
Robert Lee.

For further information, call 
(325) 453-2149 or (325) 763-
8890.

The final issue of  The 
Observer/Enterprise will be 
published Friday, December 30.

This is the annual Year in 
Review issue.  We hope readers 
will enjoy looking back at a few 
of  the stories making headlines 
this past year, although it is 
impossible to include everything 

Goose.  Story Time with Mrs. 
Claus will be held at 1 pm at 
First National Bank followed by 
pictures with Santa at 1:30 pm 
at the Blue Goose.  The Bronte 
Longhorn Band will hold a 
Christmas concert at 4 pm in 
the school auditorium.  The 
movie “Home Alone” will be 
screened at the Texas Theater at 
5 pm, followed by the movie 
“Christmas Vacation”.

Noel & Co. will be offering 
free dinners on Christmas day, 
December 25, beginning at 11 
am until 1 pm (or until they run 
out).  Reservations will not be 
taken and plates will be served 
on a first come, first served basis.  
The meal will be a drive-
through, to go plates only.  Plates 

Vision with a Purpose is 
hosting their Winter Coat 
Drive.  They are asking for 
gently used or new coats for 
men and women of  all ages.

Drop off  boxes are located in 
front of  the VP building, 
located at 701 Austin in Robert 
Lee.

Coats will be available the 
first week of  December.  They 
will be free and located on the 
clothing racks in front of  the 
VP building.

It is time once again for 
Christmas Greetings! The
Observer/Enterprise  would 
like to remind businesses and 
individuals wishing to place a 

Christmas greeting in the 
newspaper to call/text to choose 
your greeting for the December 
23rd issue.

Deadline for this year’s 
greetings is Monday, December 
12 at 12 noon.  For more 
information or to place your 
greeting, contact Morgan at 
(325) 277-9210.

Monday, December 12, is also 
the deadline for the annual Year 
in Review issue set for 
publication December 30, 2022.

Christmas in Olde Bronte is 
set for Saturday, December 17, 
and will be held downtown.  
The day will begin with the 
parade at 9:30 am with the 
vendor booths opening at 10 am 
downtown and in the Blue 

noteworthy from 2022.
The majority of  the issue will 

be dedicated to 2022 with 
current news listed in the rear of  
this special edition.

The West Coke County 
Hospital District Board of  
Directors will meet on Tuesday, 
December 27, at 9:30 am.  The 
meeting will be held in the 
WCCHD board room located at 
722 Washington in Robert Lee.

The La Esperanza Mobile 
Clinic will be in Bronte on 
Wednesday, December 14, from 
9 am until 12 noon.  They will 
be located in the depot parking 
lot.

 A single vehicle accident occurred on Sunday morning, December 4, on 
Highway 277 north of  Bronte.  The car pictured above hit the guardrail near Old Highway 
Road.


